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Date：2019-07-03 

 

Dismissal Request for FCC ID ORB-BAR48 

We hereby request to dismiss the FCC ID ORB-BAR48 which granted on June 27, 

2019. We granted above product by accident/mistake. The products bearing the 

FCC ID ORB-BAR48 do not exist, and impossible have been marketed/or sold 

anywhere in the United States or anywhere in the world. 

 

Regards, 

 

Daria Liu 

 

Compliance Testing, LLC 


